
Improving our Playground 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are looking to make further improvements to our playground. 

To do this we are looking for the following materials. 

 
Compost 

Bark Chippings  

Gravel 

Sand 

Decking boards 

Large Planters 

Tarpaulin Sheets 

Plants 

We are also looking for donations of small world toys such as         

dinosaurs, fairies, toy cars, diggers and dumper trucks and small  

figures.  If you are clearing out toys, we would be delighted to      

receive any donations of used toys for these play areas. 

 

Thanks, 

Catherine McLean (Acting PT) 

If you have a contact and would be able to arrange donation or a re-

duced price on any of these items, please contact Mrs McLean by 

leaving a message at the school office or emailing  

gw15mcleancatherinem@glow.sch.uk 

We need your help! 


